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Club Committee for 2022-2023 

President Andrew Aravanis 0413 551 919 Andrew@aravanis.com.au  

Secretary Steven Argyris 0422 100 147  Stathi_argyris@optusnet.com.au  

Treasurer Rod McDougall 0416 163 090  Rjmcdougall@bigpond.com  

Sergeant Gulian Vaccari 0409 838 764 Gulian@bigpond.com  

Club Service Grahame True 0429 029 777 Gtrue@tpg.com.au  

Community Service Rick Vosila 0401 777 000 Rvosila@gmail.com 

International Service Arie Pappas 0417 700 717  Pappasarie@gmail.com  

Vocational Service Alexey Prokopenko 0432 833 024 Alexey@kiteunion.com.au  

Youth Service Ying Ho 0410 618 197 Yingho50@hotmail.com  

Past President  Thaya Ponniah 0409 909 095  Thaya@australdynamics.com 

President Elect Nick Hamilton-Kane 0439 177 765 Nickhamiltonkane@gmail.com  

Program Chair Ed Dunlop 0418 657 998 Eddunlop@hotmail.com  

Public Officer Rod McDougall 0416 163 090 Rjmcdougall@bigpond.com 

Apologies -   

Bulletin Editor Janelle Watson 0457 205 749  Janelle.watson1@bigpond.com  

Bulletin Printer SelectPrint - - 

Social Media Raymond McCluskie 0414 986 344 Hyakka@gmail.com  

Web Master Raymond McCluskie 0414 986 344 Hyakka@gmail.com  

Welfare Officer Keith Byrn 0408 233 715 Byrn1@bigpond.com 

 

Andrew’s Announcements will commence in a few weeks. In the interim, Immediate Past 

President Thaya Ponniah has taken the reins again. 

Secretary Steven Argyris emailed Club members with the outcomes from the Board meeting held on 

the 11th July. Also included is the proposed Club Calendar for the year. 

Past President Keith Byrn is the Club’s Welfare Officer. If you know of any Rotarian or members of 

their family who are unwell, or need assistance, please contact Keith. His details are listed above. 

VALE PAST PRESIDENT BOB TEMPLEMAN 

Past President Bob Templeman passed away on Monday 25 July. Bob, who has been in care for some 

time, was President in 1983-84 (click). He was a particularly popular, dedicated and loyal Rotarian and 

after many years with Strathfield he moved with his wife Jan to the Blue Mountains where he joined 

the Rotary Club of Springwood. 
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Meeting this week 

The meeting on 27 July is a Fellowship Meeting where we have a chance to catch-up with our 

dinner companions. This is a good opportunity to come along to a Rotary meeting. 

 

Guest Speaker last week – PP Keith Byrn. 

Keith told us about his life in the fast lane – on two wheels and in four wheels. He talked about his 

record breaking ride across Australia and about rally car racing from Sydney to Darwin. About 

adventures and misadventures. Thank you Keith for sharing your story with us. 

Photo taken by Steven Argyris. 
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